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BALDWIN  

BAPTIST ASSOCIATION Association Staff 
 

Rick Ellison—Director of Missions       

Marsha Laird- Executive Ministry Assistant 

Whitney Parrish– Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

Nate Diehl—GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

 

Alex Pagan—Hispanic Ministry 

Ralph Rimmer—Multi-Housing Strategist 
Larry Daniels—Pathway Counseling 

Among our Churches: 
 

accepting resumes for the position of part-time Church Secretary.  Those interested should 
forward a resume to 4280 Plash Road, Gulf Shores, Alabama 36542 or oysterbaybaptistchurch@hotmail.com or call the 
office at 251-968-7805. 
 
 

is seeking resumes for pastor. Send resumes to 9110 County Road 97, Perdido Beach, AL  
36530 or e-mail the church at PBBChurch@centurylink.net . 
 

Southside Baptist - is accepting resumes for Senior Pastor position.  Please send to sbcs@bellsouth.net or mail to             

P O Box 418, Bay Minette, AL  36507-0418. 

Rick Ellison 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 16-18...D-Now Weekend 
March 28– Spring Break       
worship at the Pavilion 
 
April 29– Youth University 

at FBC Silverhill 

 
July 11– Wet Wednesday at   
Waterville 

 

August 3-5 Back-to-School 

Retreat 2018 (Panama City 

Beach, FL) 
 

September 26– See You at the 
Pole 
 

(Robertsdale ) 

 

World Missions Conference 

 

JANUARY 12-13, 2019 
 

 

The Baldwin Baptist Association will experience a World Missions Conference in 2019. On 

Saturday there will be a missions fair featuring              

missionaries who have served around the world for the 

sake of the gospel. The    Missions Fair will be at the       

Orange Beach Event     Center at the Wharf.  

 

There will be activities for all   ages related to missions. 

On Sunday our             Missionaries will be speaking in 

our churches where requested. Please be praying that God will use this time to      

strengthen our passion for missions. Thanks to our Task Force who are working on making                

preparations.  
 

 

SAVE the DATE: 
 

March 9, 2018 
 

6:30 PM– 8:00 PM 

 

 
CALLING ALL VBS              

WORKERS… 
 

The association wide Clinic is 

coming soon! 
 

The clinic will be  hosted at FBC Silverhill. 

 
 
**Reminder: Please let the BBA know 
of your VBS dates, time, where and a 
theme if not following Lifeways         
curriculum. Call us at (251) 945-5112 
or email office@baldwinbaptist.com. 
 

 


